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VLB ARRAY MEMO No. 3 72 

To: Kenneth I . Kellermann 

From: William E. Carter 

SUBJECT: Mauna Kea as a VLBA Site (Re: VLBA Memo 267) 

From my nearly 4 years of experience of living and working in Hawaii, including 

several working v is its to Mauna Kea, I tend to agree with B . Burke, i . e . , that 

Mauna Kea is probably the best location for the Hawaiian VLBA station. I will not 

go into detail , as I think that Bernie 's memorandum covers the primary points quite 

well. 


